
Charlene Roof


From: Charlene Roof


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 12:54 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Opportunity


Ms Roberts,


I used to hold NOAA to the highest standards. As of last night, that changed.  I cannot believe you caved in to


the worst, corrupt president in our country’s history. If he threatened you in any way you must tell the


public. If he threatened to cut your budget even more than he already has, you must tell the public! Until


then ...


Shame on you. Is lying to the public about matters of life and death the kind of behavior your parents would


approve of? I hope there’s at least some small part of you that feels regret. Regret and shame.


Sincerely,


Charlene
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